
PTO meeting minutes (not yet approved at Jan. mtg.) 

Dec. 11, 2017 

 

Meeting was opened by President Jen Garlie. Members present were: Kylee Schuh, Heidi Quinn, Mrs. 

Greff, Kerri Benning, Jan Hansen, Anne Leifson, Keely Spylde, Janet Bergquist & Anne Earsley.  

 

Approval of Prior Meeting Minutes:  Nov. minutes were read and approved. 

 

Principal's/Teacher's Report:  N/A 

Treasurer's Report: $4,425.37 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

A. Music Program Bake Sales: Nov. 30 sale made $260 for Music Department 

B. Teacher Christmas Tree: It's up and ready! Suggestion for Mrs. Haugen to announce about this at 

end of concert. 

C. Vendor Event: $525 made. Discussion of combining it with Santa Day (Lions) and hosting it in the 

school gym next year. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

A. Norwex in the Classrooms: Groundwork has been laid to transition from Clorox wipes (chemicals) 

to Norwex rags. Goal is for every teacher/student to have a Norwex cloth to wipe their desks, hands, 

etc. These will be washed weekly in the FACS room by FACS students. Janet made a motion to 

purchase the travel-size cloths for every student for a total of $348.30. 2nd by Jan H., approved, motion 

carried. 

B. Music Program Bake Sale: Still need a few more workers for Dec. 14 concert. Also need lots more 

food than at the last one! 

C. Sweetheart/Upper Elementary Dance: Emily wasn't here to report, but we think a date of March 

24th has been chosen. Possible times discussed were 6-8 PM for Sweetheart Dance; 8:30-11:00 PM for 

Grades 4-6. A request has been put in that no glitter be used as decoration anywhere. 

D. Pinterest event: If anyone has an idea for a craft, please let Jan H. know. 

 

Our next meeting will be held on WEDNESDAY, Jan.  8, 2018 at 7 PM in the school cafeteria. All are 
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